
 

 
 

 

From  Upper Master:  Nick O”Doherty 

18 September 2015 
 
 
Dear parents of Lower Sixth boys 
 

Lower Sixth ‘Meet the Tutors Evening’ 
Mondy 28 September, 7pm, Amey Theatre 

 
As the Upper Master at Abingdon I will, in a certain sense, be responsible for your 
sons over the next two years.   I am looking forward to working with you and your 
son to ensure that he makes the most of the opportunities available to him in the 
Sixth Form. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss anything. However, 
your son continues to be a member of his house for the next two years, so it may 
well be more appropriate to speak with his tutor or housemaster in the first instance. 

I can be contacted by telephone on 01235 849083 or by e-mail. My e-mail address 
is nick.odoherty@abingdon.org.uk 

You may be aware from the online calendar that this year’s Lower Sixth ‘Meet the 
Tutors Evening’ takes place on Monday 28 September and I would like to extend 
you an invitation to that event.  The evening will begin at 7pm with a short 
presentation in the Amey Theatre. This will be followed by an opportunity to meet 
your son’s tutor over a glass of something nice in their houseroom from 7.30pm 
onwards.  

There is no need to formally reply, however it would be appreciated if you could 
make your sons aware of your attendance, as this will allow tutors to gauge 
numbers. 

I look forward to meeting you. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Nick O’Doherty - Upper Master 
nick.odoherty@abingdon.org.uk 


